

DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS

A warm welcome back to school life! It feels like a long time since we saw many of you. Much has happened during the last few weeks and we are all bringing different experiences with us as we come together again. We are a strong and supportive school community and our children benefit from us working together for them. We have only a few weeks before the summer break and so we want to pack as much in as possible and enjoy this time together.



Thank you to all our families who engaged with the home learning opportunities we posted on the website. Due to almost all our pupils returning to school there will be no further posts for learning at home. Home learning will continue to be provided on an individual basis for any children not returning to school. Thank you to those parents who have contacted us to clarify any personal situations.





The weather is changeable at the minute - typical IoM summer!

Please ensure that your children are adequately prepared for each day in school. We always spend a lot of time outdoors, whatever the weather! Hats and sun cream for hot days, please. Coats and suitable footwear for wet days, please. Suitable provision for the days in between, please.

Water bottles every day, please!



Year 6 Leavers

We are delighted that our Year 6 pupils have made it back to school in time to enjoy their last few weeks at SPLM. Our thoughts have turned towards celebrating their many years with us and looking forward to new adventures. Our Leavers' Celebration will be on the last day of term and this year the event will be exclusively centred on our leavers. There will be no other prize giving on this occasion. The whole school will be a part of the celebration with Year 6 families also invited to take part. More information soon.



We will be heading to Port Erin beach on Friday 17th July for our big day out! You are all very welcome to join us for lunch or to spend some time with us while we are there. We are unable to get the train back to Port St Mary, as there are no trains running at this time, so we are asking that you collect your children from Port Erin beach at the end of the school day. More information will follow closer to the time.

We hope you will all be able to join us in our annual Mini Parish Walk on 8th July. This is always a fun event, enjoyed enormously by all the children.

Badminton Lessons	Year 6	Every Tuesday - am
Golf Lessons	Year 6	Every Wednesday - pm
Transition Days @ CRHS	Year 6	Thursday 2nd July and Friday 3rd July
Move Up Sessions	New Starters and Years R to 5	Thursday 2nd July - pm Friday 3rd July - am
Tynwald Day - Bank Holiday		Monday 6th July
Reports home		Tuesday 7th July
Mini Parish Walk	All children and their families	Wednesday 8th July - pm
CRHS Drop-in session	Year 6	Wednesday 8th July - evening
SPLM Big Day Out Port Erin Beach	Whole School	Friday 17th July
Leavers' Celebration	Year 6 and their families	Friday 24th July
Break up for summer		Friday 24th July
Back to school		Wednesday 9th September

More dates are likely to follow and changes are possible to the information given above

And Finally

After school multi-sports clubs are starting next week and will continue up to the end of term. Mondays will be for Years R, 1 and 2. Tuesdays will be for Years 3, 4 and 5. Letters are coming home tonight. Information out about classes for next year will be coming your way very soon.

Ange Callaghan Headteacher